
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Re-launch of the 

East Midlands Clinical-Academic Practitioner Network (EMCAPN)  

Wednesday 23rd March 2022, 12 – 1.30pm 

 

Please join us online for a long lunch break with the opportunity to meet other like-minded 

non-medical Clinical Academic colleagues. This is a forum for moral support, networking, 

national and regional updates, inspiration, and advice. 

 

Agenda 

12:00 Welcome and introduction to EMCAPN Chairs 

Recap of the group’s purpose 

Twitter account 

12:05 Who are we? Interactive questions for participants to reply to: 

1. Are you (a) pre-doc or (b) post doc? 

2. To which professional group do you belong? Nurse, midwife, Physio, OT….? 

3. Preferred research methodology? (a) Qualitative, (b) Quantitative, (c) Mixed 

methods, (d) No preference 

12:20 Louise Bramley about the CNO Research/CAC strategy 

12:40 Q&A 

12:45 Emelda Nicholroy, Head of Pensions Policy at University and Colleges Employers 

Association. 

Pensions for Clinical Academics and other academic health professionals 

13:00 Open discussion of the HR Challenges faced in obtaining a joint clinical/academic 

contract 

13:15 Q&A 

13:20 General questions and answers in the Chat Box 

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 

To register your place, please email: emcapn@nottingham.ac.uk 

 

Please share with colleagues who may be interested in joining the East Midlands  
Clinical -Academic Practitioner Network. 
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